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— FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — 

 
Philadelphia District employee wins national honors 
 
PHILADELPHIA (July 30, 2007): The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers today announced that a 
Philadelphia District employee was singularly selected for the coveted Army Corps of 
Engineers’ Castle Award. 
 
Dave Williams, head dam operator at the F.E. Walter Dam in White Haven, Pa., has continually 
met and exceeded the multiple criteria areas from which individuals are selected for the award.   
 
Williams’ performance, safety record, customer service, career accomplishments and technical 
expertise distinguished him as one of the Corps’ best.  
 
Williams, who currently resides in Shavertown, Pa., will formally accept the award Aug. 6 at the 
Corps’ Senior Leaders Conference in Providence, R.I.  
 
The Castle Award is given once annually to an exemplary Corps employee. Nominees are judged 
in multiple categories. Individuals from nearly every Corps district were among the nominees for 
the award.  
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